Fellowship in Prayer, Inc.

291 WITHERSPOON STREET, PRINCETON, NEW JERSEY 08542
(609) 924-6863

November 17, 1498Y

Virginia D. Birdsall
Executive director

The Embrace Foundation
20 W. 22nd Street

New York, New Yorx 10010

Dear Virginia,

Thank vou for vyour lovely letter. 1t i3 1 who ought to be
thanking yvou for an opportunity toe serve God’s purposes in the
world. I deeply respect the work vour foundation 1is doing and
want to echo Guru Maa’s appreciation of the excellent guestions
yvou had prepared. I believe vour husband wrote them, so please
thank him for me.

FiP will szend you a check under separate cover for the 3/4 inch
tape, and I am enclosing my own for $33 for the 1/2 inch tape.
would vou please send it to me at:

hd Cresitview Drive
Princeton, NJ Q8540

T look forward immensely 1o 8eeing vou and evervone at the
Embrace PFoundation again soon.

Warmly,

iy

Mary Ford-Grabowsky

“For a world united in prayer”




